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SANEX

Chloropicrin Fumigant

For the control of rats and mice in granaries,
warehouses, elevators and farm yards.

COMMERCIAL

DANGER   POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Registration No. 10696 Pest Control Products Act

NET CONTENTS:  454 g

GUARANTEE:

Chloropicrin...................... 99%

Manufactured by
SANEX INC.

2695 SLOUGH STREET,
MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO L4T 1G2 

Branches throughout North America

DIRECTIONS:
Chloropicrin evaporates into tear gas self announcing even at
very low concentrations.

INSIDE FUMIGATION:
Seal all windows, lock doors and post warning signs.  Wear full
face gas mask with canister for organic vapours. Dosage: 2 to
2.5 kg of fumigant to 100m 3.  In loaded vaults increase dosage
by about 1.5 kg per 100m 3. Application: Pour fumigant onto sacks
throughout building. Leave for 24 hours.  Ventilate thoroughly
before re-use.

RODENT CONTROL:
Have building as warm as possible.  Seal outside burrows to



prevent rodents from leaving the building. Dosage: For mice &
rats - 2.5 to 4 kg fumigant per 100 m3. Application:  Pour
approximately 750g of fumigant onto a crumpled burlap sack which
has been placed in a tray.  Place trays around perimeter of
building.  Keep building closed overnight and ventilate next
morning for several hours. Burrows:  To treat burrows in farm
yards, fields and other areas, pour 15 mL onto wad and stuff into
burrow and seal hole with earth.

PRECAUTIONS
Remove top of can only in open air.  Do not breathe vapour.  Do
not get in eyes, on skin or clothing.

FIRST AID
In case of contact wash skin and eyes, flush with water for 15 
minutes.  For eyes get medical attention.  Remove and wash 
contaminated clothing.

TOXICOLOGY
If inhaled get patient into open air.  Lie down, keep warm and 
quiet.  Call a physician immediately.  Keep away from children.

NOTICE TO USER
This control product is to be used only in accordance with the 
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest 
Control Products Act to use a control under unsafe conditions.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY
Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the 
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons 
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and 
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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